
 

 

 

 

YOU ARE INVITED! 

to attend the Wingham BIA’s 

ANNUAL GENERAL MEETING 

THURSDAY, FEBRUARY 17, 2022 at 7:00 pm 

 

Virtually via ZOOM 

(link posted at  in Coming Events) 

 

 

The BIA’s purpose is to assist Wingham businesses. 

By working together we all benefit! 

 

Please make it your priority to attend this important annual meeting 

 

We will be:  

- reviewing BIA activities of 2021 

- reviewing 2021 financial statements 

- approving the 2022 budget  

- electing Directors  

and announcing the BIA awards! 

 
 

Hope to see you online! 

 
Dave Tiffin 

Wingham BIA Chairman 

http://www.winghambia.ca/

